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Alternative Beach Ramps

In-Season Beach Ramps - effective Feb. 1, 2020

Driving on the beaches of the Daytona Beach and New Smyrna Beach areas
is a Volusia County tradition dating back to the early days of the automobile.
For years, beachgoers have enjoyed a leisurely drive on the wide, hard-
packed sands. Please be a responsible beach driver by driving only in
designated areas and observing the speed limit. The driving areas are
designated by signs and wooden posts. Please watch for pedestrians,
sunbathers and wildlife. Parking is allowed east, or seaward, of the posts.

The beach is open to vehicles from 8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. or sundown

whichever is earlier from May 1 through October 31, and between sunrise to
sunset from November 1 to April 30, tides permitting. There is a year-round
$20 per day per vehicle access fee to drive on the beach; this includes one

same-day re-entry.

Beachgoers are encouraged to follow Volusia County Beaches on Facebook
and Twitter for the latest beach information.

Beach Pass Holders Express ramps

From March 1st through September, one of Volusia County's vehicular access
ramps is now a Pass Holders Express ramp and permit entry to handicap
vehicles and current annual pass holder vehicles only. This ramp is located
at:

m Crawford Road in New Smyrna Beach.

Beach passes

Annual beach passes are $25 for Volusia County residents and $100 for non-
residents. For further information regarding beach passes, please visit
www.VolusiaBeachPass.com or call the County’s beach toll vendor, Faneuil,



